
Cannabis Control Division 
June 25, 2024 

INDUSTRY BULLETIN: 24-01 
  
To All Interested Parties, 

  

The Cannabis Control Division is issuing this Industry Bulletin to provide information to the 
public regarding updates to the Cannabis Control Divisions website. This Industry Bulletin is 
the first in what will be a series of email correspondences to all licensees that will be provided 
on the Cannabis Control Divisions website for current licensees to refer to, for employee 
training purposes, for future licensees, and for other interested parties. 

  

These updates will contain important information pertaining to all license types. Please make 
sure to read all email correspondence regardless of license type. 

  

Upcoming Updates Include: 

• License Approvals 

• License Renewals 

• New Laws, Rules, & Regulations 

• General CCD Updates 
These updates and all future correspondence provided by the CCD will be available on the 
CCD website. Please see below for a direct link to all updates: 

• https://www.rld.nm.gov/cannabis/data-news/ 
Again, it is essential as a licensee, you read all emails regardless of your license type. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cannabis Control Division 

 
 

 

 

https://vmm0dj30.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.rld.nm.gov%2Fcannabis%2Fdata-news%2F/1/0100019051ab5e05-2eeebab5-7664-4f74-8f17-70967a1a262c-000000/M2DjzchBPuvmgzjS0AHJtE0oJic=380

